(Celltech

Testing and Enginearing Services Lab

April 5, 2002

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Attn: Stan Lyles

SUBJECT: WIRELESS MATRIX CORPORATION
FCC ID: P5I-907-FNN-A
731 Confirmation No.: EA844974
Correspondence Reference No.: 22533

Dear Stan:

On behalf of Wireless Matrix Corporation is our response to your e-mail dated April 5, 2002
requesting additional information for the subject application.

1. The equipment specification inadvertently stated that the device is a Software Defined Radio,
however this device is not considered to be a Software Defined Radio. Please disregard any
reference to such.

If you have any further questions or comments concerning the above, please contact the
undersigned.

Sincerely,

%_ A

Shawn McMillen

General Manager
Celltech Research Inc.
Testing & Engineering Lab

cc: Wireless Matrix Corporation
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